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We would like to put on the record that we have been unable to locate any written
acknowledgement or a response from the applicant in regard to our Compulsory Acquisition
written submission REP5-120 or comments on our written submission at D6 REP7-267

We have always been told that written submissions hold the same weight as oral submissions
and clearly those who spoke at their Compulsory Acquisitions Hearings have received
acknowledgement and comments from the applicant. It concerns us that after spending hours
sieving through documents that the applicant does not appear to have responded to our written
submissions. If the applicant has responded then please would the ExA ask the applicant to point
us to the relevant document numbers as this has been very stressful.



